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College Planning Council 

Minutes 
December 5, 2018, 3-5 p.m. 

E-112 
MEMBERS APPROVED 2/6/19 

Name Representing Present Absent 

1. Willard Lewallen Administration X  

2. Lisa Storm Academic Senate X  

3. Benjamin Figueroa Administration  X  

4. Romero Jalomo Administration X  

5. Debra Kaczmar Administration  X 

6. Sonja Lolland Administration X  

7. Brian Lofman Administration X  
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2. Presentation on Full-Time Faculty Hiring  Deborah Stephens 

Deborah Stephens, Librarian, and member of the Full-Time Faculty Hiring Committee (FTHC), delivered a 
report from the FTHC.  Deborah summarized the report, which included data and other factors that led 
up to the 12 recommendations for 2019-20.  The Council engaged in a lengthy discussion that focused on 
the PPA process and how this ties to faculty requests.  In the end, the expectation is faculty requests still 
need to go through the PPA process.  However, this year, the FTHC committee was independent of the 
PPA process because the committee met sooner than in previous years to support timely recruitments.  
It is suggested that the FTHC provide feedback to faculty about their decisions.  The recommendations 
will forward to the superintendent/president. 
 

3. Presentation on Assessment of Strategic Plan 2013-2018 Brian Lofman 
Dr. Lofman delivered a presentation on the a


